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Earlier today, 13 additional samples were hand-carried to Columbus. 
 

We have been advised by the Ohio EPA that the levels 
of lead in 12 of the samples were “undetectable” and 1 

had a reading under action-level. 
 

The City also re-tested the two locations that previously 
showed elevated levels of lead.  The Ohio EPA analyzed 
the samples and found that that the level in one home is 
under action level and the other is “undetectable” in the 
kitchen, but has an elevated reading in the basement, 
which is likely caused by lead in the pipes or solder. 
 
We also tested the water leaving the Water Plant. 
Consistent with every test for lead ever conducted at the 
Plant, the level was “undetectable.” 
 
These are still considered “interim” results until the final 
two samples are analyzed by the EPA.  The last two 
samples will be hand-carried to Columbus tomorrow for 
EPA analysis. 
 
 

We will continue to provide updates to our customers as they become available. 
  


